
Glasgow school students hold
Fridays  For  the  Future
protest
Youth climate strikes are back in Scotland!  To coincide with
the  end  of  the  school  year  in  Scotland,  a  protest  was
organised in Glasgow on Friday 25th June 2021 at the Buchanan
Steps in the heart of Glasgow’s shopping area.  Dozens of
school student activists gathered to call for urgent action on
climate  change.   Further  protests  will  be  organised  when
schools return after the summer break.

 

Further information from:

@FFF_Glasgow
 #FridaysForFuture

 

https://www.ecosocialist.scot/?p=442
https://www.ecosocialist.scot/?p=442
https://www.ecosocialist.scot/?p=442
https://twitter.com/FFF_Glasgow
https://twitter.com/search?q=%23FridaysForFuture&src=hashtag_click
https://climatestrike.scot/

